
  

2016 Ikebana exhibition “Celebration” by Sogetsu School 

 

On Saturday, October 10, 2016, Ambassador Nakano attended the Ikebana 

exhibition organized by Sogetsu School in Kingston, titled “Celebration” as it 

celebrates the 90th anniversary of Sogetsu worldwide. With guest arrangers from 

Ryusei-ha schools of Ikebana, the room was filled and enhanced with beautiful 

flower arrangements. 

 

 

(left) Flower Arrangement by Mrs. Joy Jones, Chairperson and teacher at Sogetsu 

School in Kingston 

(right) Exhibition Room 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(left) Artwork representing 90th anniversary of Sogetsu 

(right) Exhibition Room 2 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

(left) (From left) Ambassador Nakano, Mrs. Joy Jones, Chairperson and teacher at 

Sogetsu School in Kingston, and Mrs. Patricia Robinson, President of Ikebana 

International in Jamaica 

(right) Flower Arrangement 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Flower Arrangement 3                 Flower Arrangement 4 

 

 


